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Dear fellow Residents,  18th January 2018 

 

Here are a number of items which were noted at our recent ResCom meeting:- 

 

1. Just by way of explanation I would like to rephrase the note from Atholie Preacher in the last 

Communiqué:- 

  

"Our medical team, after doing all the required tests on a resident, will inform, involve and advise the family 

members on the best way forward. If moving the resident to the Care Centre is in their best interest, this will be 

done. " 

 

2. Sashni, the audiologist will be at Evergreen in the Care Centre for free hearing tests and follow up 

appointments on 

                                       Tuesday 30th January, 09:00 - 13:00 

                                        Wednesday 28th February, 13:00 - 17:00 

                                           Tuesday 27th March, 09:00 - 13:00 

        Please book your appointment by contacting her on 079 891 6637 or 010 597 1950 

3. As you know Ivar Skanke has been having medical problems recently. When it comes to the 100+ Club he                         

has now received help with two volunteers who will organise the allocation of numbers and collection of 

monies. Many thanks to Isabel and Eddie for stepping forward, you will see them on your doorstep soon. 

4. Remember "Burns Night" our next social on Wednesday 24th January. A little or lot of Tartan will be 

needed to make it a memorable evening. A night packed full of entertainment is planned with haggis 

tossing, bag piping and Scottish singing so book early with Hendra on extension 200 to avoid 

disappointment.  

 

 

 

Regards 

 

Chris Edwards  -  Rescom Communications  

(chrisandsue291@gmail.com) 

                      COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a communication to residents about Various Matters 


